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Summary of Submissions  
Horticulture sector section 40 applications  

Consultation 

This document provides a summary of submissions for the consultation on the GLOBALGAP, New Zealand 

Good Agricultural Practice (NZGAP) and the British Retail Consortium (BRC) for horticultural operators’ 

section 40 model food control plans. Due to their similarity, a public consultation on the evaluation of all 

three plans took place between 11 July 2018 and 25 July 2018. 

Summary of Submissions 

The table below lists the common points from submissions: 

Stakeholder Comment Change made 

Horticulture New Zealand Recommends that all three templates are approved. n/a 

United Fresh New 
Zealand Incorporated 

Recognition of the templates is appropriate. n/a 

MPI – Plant Exports To avoid confusion on export products change wording 
on the conditions that the templates can be used from 
“produced for sale in New Zealand” to “produced in New 
Zealand for sale”. This is applicable to GLOBALGAP and 
NZGAP templates only. 

Yes 

NZGAP Adding ‘NZGAP GLOBALGA.P. Equivalent checklist 
version 6.1’ to the list of assessed documents. 

Yes 

 


